
Schaumburg Bicycle Club Review 
Winter Bike Ride    February 2009 

 
 

Contact SBC's Membership Director: Jeff Skender (JeffreyS39@Comcast.Net) for more information. 

A group of 12 club members took advantage of the nice weather (for February) and took a ride 
around Schaumburg. 

 

 
Meet Brad (on the left, our newest Club Member). 

Brad discovered he enjoyed cycling when Gas was over $4.00 a gallon last year and he started 
cycling to work. 
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Our ride Group 
Brad, Heather, Bob, Rich, Gwen, Kathy, Lynn, Ron, Maureen, Noreen. 
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When the bike paths and trails are snow covered during the winter, the bike lanes around 
Schaumburg are open. 
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The low traffic on the side streets (bike routes) around Schaumburg creates a very bike friendly 
environment. 
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The bare trees, and snow cover, is a nice change from all that green in the summer. 
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Rich leads our group across Roselle Road. 
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Our bike group ends up at Lou's for some Pizza! 
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This was a great local bike ride around town.   

It felt good to be out on a bike again after what was seaming to be an end less and brutal winter. 
 

 
 
 

Any Questions?   
Want to join us? 

 
Contact: Jeff Skender (jeffreys39@comcast.net) 

Membership Director 
Schaumburg Bicycle Club 

 


